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Updates from the Foundation Leadership 

 A note from our Executive Director: 
 
 Lima Convalescent Home is rich with tradition.  Our founders 
 had a mission to build a facility that would serve the Lima   
 community.  The term convalescent refers to recovering one's health 
 and strength over a period of time after an illness or operation.  In 
 the early 1950’s, a group of leaders from Lima saw the need for the 

 elderly in the community to have a safe place to reside, and that 
 need still exists today.  Although many things have changed in 
 our facility, our mission has remained the same. 
 

The organizations is grateful for the support of the community over the years.  This support has     
allowed the facility to remain as a not-for-profit entity for over 65 years.  The staff takes pride in its 
ability to provide excellent care while focusing not on an overall profit but rather how we can use our 
resources to best serve the individuals entrusted in our care.  The support of our many donors has   
allowed us to not only provide the best quality care but has also allowed the organization to make  
enhancements to our physical plant and invest in new, state of the art equipment.   
 
In the past couple of years, the facility has been honored to be nominated for numerous awards and 
recognitions.  These include the Best of the Region for Skilled Nursing Care and Assisted Living, 
OHCA excellence in Assisted Living, and top marks on the Ohio Resident Satisfaction Surveys.  I am 
so proud of our dedicated staff that have made our facility known for great care in our community. 
 
I am proud to serve a as a member of the Lima Convalescent Home team.  It is an honor to serve this 
facility as the Executive Director, and I am blessed to be surrounded by amazing staff members who 
are dedicated to outstanding quality of care and customer service.   

A note from our Board President: 
 
I am honored to be the President of the Lima Convalescent Home 
Foundation Board.  My career as a healthcare educator has made 
me aware that skilled nursing and assisted living care are an      
important part of the nation’s healthcare system.  Lima Convales-
cent Home has a long-standing reputation for excellent care and 
services to the Lima community.   
 
The Board of Governors of the Lima Convalescent Home are dedi-
cated to ensuring that we provide quality care in a beautiful envi-
ronment.  In addition, we are focused on ensuring that our employ-
ees have an enjoyable and rewarding work environment.  The board is committed to excel-
lence for both our residents as well as the over 170 employees who provide care to those that 
we serve.   
 
Substantial capital improvements have been made to the organization over the past five 
years.  We will continue to look for ways to enhance our physical plant to ensure state of the 
art care for our residents.  We thank our many donors who have donated in so many ways to 
secure a viable future for our organization. 

Jessica Trinko, MBA, LNHA 
Executive Director 

Dr. Melissa Harvey 
Board President 

Celebrating our staff 

Our Staff Foundation Funday was   
a huge success.  The staff were   

treated to a steak dinner prepared 
by our dietary team as well as lots 

of prizes and games.  Every quarter 
we hold an event to reward and 

recognize our staff, in addition to 
fun spirit weeks throughout         

the year.   
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Proudly serving the Lima Community 

 

In 2022 and 2023, our organization was     
honored to be nominated and received    

recognition for being in the top 3 in The Lima 
News Best of the Region contest.  The facility 

was nominated in 2 categories,  
Best Skilled Nursing  

Facility and Best Assisted Living Facility.   
We appreciative the support of the Lima  

community to recognize our staff for being the 
one of the Best of the Region.   

 

Volunteer Spotlight: Katie Hooks and Pat Woodley 
 

 
Every Tuesday, Katie and Pat visit for the day to host some special activities.  They 
entertain the residents with fun stories and activities that include a snack for every-
one.  This year they hosted a special Halloween party and later this fall are planning 
many activities in preparation for the Ohio State and Michigan game.  We are so 
thankful for their willingness to donate their time to make a difference in the lives 
of our residents.     

A Tradition of Service for over 65 Years 

Staff Spotlight: Gloria Johnson STNA 
 

Gloria is a dedicated caregiver who works in 
our Greenhouses.  She is a compassionate 
caregiver who goes above and beyond for 
her residents as well as her coworkers.  She 
loves to make t-shirts to build comradery 
amongst her peers.   
 
This year Gloria will celebrate 30 years of 
service at Lima Convalescent Home.  We 
are truly blessed that Gloria chose our facili-
ty to serve as a STNA.  Her contagious 
smile has defiantly made an impact on many 
individuals over the years.   
 
Congratulations Gloria, and thank you for 
your service.   

 

Lima Convalescent Home received a grant from the Ohio Bureau of Worker’s  
Compensation to get new beds for the entire facility.  The leadership team worked dili-

gently to construct and switch out the beds in a one day.  The next day, the Rotary  
MESA truck arrived to pick up the used beds.  Through the help of MESA, the beds 
were shipped to poverty stricken area in Honduras to setup a medical clinic.  We are 

happy make good use of these funds to not only benefit our staff and residents but also 
those in need who are far away.   

Lima Convalescent Home Giving Back to our Community ! 



Proudly serving the Lima Community 

 

In 2022 and 2023, our organization was     
honored to be nominated and received    

recognition for being in the top 3 in The Lima 
News Best of the Region contest.  The facility 

was nominated in 2 categories,  
Best Skilled Nursing  

Facility and Best Assisted Living Facility.   
We appreciative the support of the Lima  

community to recognize our staff for being the 
one of the Best of the Region.   

 

Volunteer Spotlight: Katie Hooks and Pat Woodley 
 

 
Every Tuesday, Katie and Pat visit for the day to host some special activities.  They 
entertain the residents with fun stories and activities that include a snack for every-
one.  This year they hosted a special Halloween party and later this fall are planning 
many activities in preparation for the Ohio State and Michigan game.  We are so 
thankful for their willingness to donate their time to make a difference in the lives 
of our residents.     

A Tradition of Service for over 65 Years 

Staff Spotlight: Gloria Johnson STNA 
 

Gloria is a dedicated caregiver who works in 
our Greenhouses.  She is a compassionate 
caregiver who goes above and beyond for 
her residents as well as her coworkers.  She 
loves to make t-shirts to build comradery 
amongst her peers.   
 
This year Gloria will celebrate 30 years of 
service at Lima Convalescent Home.  We 
are truly blessed that Gloria chose our facili-
ty to serve as a STNA.  Her contagious 
smile has defiantly made an impact on many 
individuals over the years.   
 
Congratulations Gloria, and thank you for 
your service.   

 

Lima Convalescent Home received a grant from the Ohio Bureau of Worker’s  
Compensation to get new beds for the entire facility.  The leadership team worked dili-

gently to construct and switch out the beds in a one day.  The next day, the Rotary  
MESA truck arrived to pick up the used beds.  Through the help of MESA, the beds 
were shipped to poverty stricken area in Honduras to setup a medical clinic.  We are 

happy make good use of these funds to not only benefit our staff and residents but also 
those in need who are far away.   

Lima Convalescent Home Giving Back to our Community ! 



 

   We Appreciate Our Annual Donors! 

 

 The Lima Convalescent Home Foundation 
 

Gifts to The Lima Convalescent Home Foundation in memory or in honor of a loved one are most 
appreciated.  Because we are a non-profit organization, we depend on the contributions we receive.   

Your gift will benefit the quality of life for all of our residents and allow us to continue our tradition of   
excellent care.  Please call our foundation office for ways to give.  419-224-9741 Ext. 111.   

 

The Lima Convalescent Home Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)3 entity and every gift is                                
tax deductible to the fullest extent provided by law. 

 
Gifts can be made online at limaconvalescenthome.com.  Thank you for your thoughtfulness! 

 

Mrs. Barbara Perry 
Mr. Daniel J. Wright 
Mr. & Mrs. Warner Kugler 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Knisley 
Christine Provaznik 
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Berger 
Mrs. Dorothy Bean 
Mrs. Nancy Rudolph 
Mr. & Mrs. Randall Cox 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Flynn 
Mr. & Mrs. Phil Trueblood 
Mr. & Mrs. Brad Roush 
Carole Dugan 
Dorothy Bean 
Clarence Roller 
Holly McCluskey 
 

Charles E. Stolz 
Anonymous Gifts 
Russ & Anne Decker 
Mr. & Mrs. James Eaton 
Tom Ahl  
Dr. David Adams 
Mr. William Timmermeister 
Mrs. Joy Reichenbach 
Elizabeth & David Entinghe 
Philip Albano 
Garth & Julie Garlock 
Parker MacDonell 
Amy W. MacDonell 
Sara MacDonell 
Elizabeth MacDonell 
Mr. & Mrs. Barry Rydell 
Glenn & Linda Fisher 
 

Kathryn & Theodore Stepleton 
Mrs. Barbara Quatman 
Mr. & Mrs. David Dorley 
Paula Lantz 
Sister Christine Schenk 
Steven & Janet Garlock 
The Rudolph Family 
Mrs. Sally MacDonell 
Mary Marinelli 
T & D Interiors 
Mrs. James Meredith 
Robert & Margaret Whitlatch 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Schroeder 
Mr. & Mrs. John Stedke 
Mrs. Corliss Boose 
Mrs. Linda Hovest-Bloomfield 
Dr. Melissa Harvey 
Mr. & Mrs. Don Fischer 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GIFTS! 
 

Because of your generosity we 
have been able to provide our    
residents with this wonderful gaze-
bo. It is used often for outdoor   
entertainment, picnics or just 
spending time with friends and 
family on a beautiful day.  It is a 
perfect addition to our campus and 
adds much to the quality of life for 
those who live here. 
 

Your gifts also made possible a circular  
driveway allowing easy and convenient 
access to the front of our building. In  
bad weather and for people who need  
extra assistance, this driveway has been 
a very welcome improvement.    
 
On behalf of our residents, staff and  
board, thank you!  We could not do this 
without you! 

 

In Honor of Mr. & Mrs. Joe Stolz 
50th Annversary 
 Charles E. Stolz 
 
In Honor of Chris Provaznik 
 Carole Dugan 
 
In Honor of Charles E. Stolz 
 Emily Stolz Zarecki 
 Robert Stolz 
 
Lochhaven Activities  
 Jhica Chiropractic  
 

Women of the Moose 
 Special Gift 
 
In Honor of Nancy Rudolph 
 Elizabeth & David Entinghe 

Thank you for your generosity…. 
Thank you for your generosity…. 

 In Memory of Mary Reed, Dr. Hector 
Buch 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
 
In Memory of Delores Hardin 
 Robert Whitlatch 
 
In Memory of Nancy Shaffner 
 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Kerr 
 
In Memory of Rhonda Atkinson 
 Mrs. Dorothy Bean 
 
In Memory of Patricia A. Bullock 
 Jerry Purdy 
 Vickie Rhodes 
 Tina Hasenjager 
 Margaret Stevenson & Family 
 Mr. & Mrs. Ken Jacobs 
 

In Memory of Priscilla Tuttle 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
 

In Memory of Jill Gerken 
 Keith & Angie Stoll 
 Courtney Booms 
 Jim & Rebecca, John & Roz 
 Mr. & Mrs. Tom McColloch 
 Jerry & Hellen Bibler 
 David & Tracy McDermitt 
 

In Memory of Dorothy Line 
 Dave & Joe Anne Erickson 
 
In Memory of Janet Thomas 
 Mr. & Mrs. Dale Thomas 
 Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Paton 
 Mr. & Mrs. Scott Neth 
 
In Memory of Alice Bruno Hayhurst 
 Carol Wheeler 
 David Bruno 
 
In Memory of Jane Rousculp & Ruth 
Robinson 
 

 Richard & Karen Garden 
 

In Memory of Patrick McCluskey 
 Holly McCluskey 
 
In Memory of Bud & Marcelle Roller 
 Clarence Roller 
 

In Memory of Alta Thering & Bill 
Whitlatch 
 Robert Whitlatch 
 
In Memory of Linda Sue Sarno 
 Lima Community Church 
 Mr. & Mrs. Scott Perrin 
 Mr. & Mrs. Eugene Best 
 Mr. & Mrs. Richard Weisgerber 

 Larry R. Webb 
 Jeff Kettering 
 Amy Alberts 
 Joe & Jenny Earl 
 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Bush 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert O’Connor 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Sarno 
 James Duffy 
 Scott Hullinger 
 Mr. & Mrs. William Fender 
 
In Memory of Elizabeth Bush  
 Rebecca Massie 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
  
In Memory of Rita Casey 
 Debbie Rich 
 
In Memory of Leona “Lee” Jones 
 Charles Stolz 
 
In Memory of Virginia Snow 
 Terry Snow 
 
In Memory of Doris Jordan 
 Shama & Ashwin Amin 
 Thomas & Lisa Sims 
 Erin Worthington 
 Nancy Rudolph 
 
In Memory of Judy Evans 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
 
In Memory of Barbara Shoemaker 
 Nancy Rudolph 
 
In Memory of Barbara Binz 
 Laura Hobbs 
 Janet Gregg & Joy Preuss 
 
In Memory of Barbara Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Charles Stearns 
 Barbara Durbin 
 Roof Family 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Wildman 
 Stout Family 
 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Betts 
 Diane Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Kirk Griffith 
 Robert Whitlatch 
 Mr. & Mrs. Garth Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Steven Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Greg Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Martin Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Steven Palmitier 
 Mr. & Mrs. David VanHorn
 Phelan Insurance Agency
 Mr. & Mrs. Aldon Daniels
 Clyde Rauch 
 Carol Smith 

 Chris & Michelle Garlock 
 Monica Garlock 
 Fred & Gina Lamn 
 Sarah & Joseph Rayman 
  
  In Memory of Marty Sherrick 
 Phil & Sue Omon 
 Rebecca Foust 
 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Shadley 
 Margaret Whitlatch 
 Nancy Kesler 
 Friends of Marty 
‘ Velva Bruce  
  
In Memory of Bob & Genny Graham 
 Mrs. Barbara Quatman  
 Mrs. Janet VanderHoff 
 
In Memory of James Meredith 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
 Margaret Whitlatch 
 
In Memory of Ron Miller 
 Mrs. Karen Miller 
 
In Memory of Kitty Lusk,  
 Dorothy & Ira Curl 
 Mrs. Sharon Curl 
 
In Memory of Ed Knisley 
 Mike & Kate Knisley 
 
In Memory of Eunice N. Bardman 
 Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Fisher 
 
In Memory of John MacDonell 
 Sara MacDonell 
 Elizabeth MacDonell 
 Mary Marinelli 
 Jaye McCain 
 Margaret Whitlatch 
 Jim & Cindy Eaton 
 
In Memory of Eleanor Roush 
 Brad & Judi Roush 
 
In Memory of Catherine C. Adams 
 Dr. David Adams 
 
In Memory of Paul & Joan Schenk 
 Paula Schenk Lantz 
 Sister Christine Schenk 
 
In Memory of Mary Louise Chiles 
 Jim & Betsy Chiles 
 
In Memory Susan Corwin Stolz 
 Charles E. Stolz 
 Emily Stolz Zarecki 
 Bob, Kelly & David Stolz 
 Bob & Margaret Whitlatch 
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 Mr. & Mrs. Robert O’Connor 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Sarno 
 James Duffy 
 Scott Hullinger 
 Mr. & Mrs. William Fender 
 
In Memory of Elizabeth Bush  
 Rebecca Massie 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
  
In Memory of Rita Casey 
 Debbie Rich 
 
In Memory of Leona “Lee” Jones 
 Charles Stolz 
 
In Memory of Virginia Snow 
 Terry Snow 
 
In Memory of Doris Jordan 
 Shama & Ashwin Amin 
 Thomas & Lisa Sims 
 Erin Worthington 
 Nancy Rudolph 
 
In Memory of Judy Evans 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
 
In Memory of Barbara Shoemaker 
 Nancy Rudolph 
 
In Memory of Barbara Binz 
 Laura Hobbs 
 Janet Gregg & Joy Preuss 
 
In Memory of Barbara Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Charles Stearns 
 Barbara Durbin 
 Roof Family 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Wildman 
 Stout Family 
 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Betts 
 Diane Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Kirk Griffith 
 Robert Whitlatch 
 Mr. & Mrs. Garth Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Steven Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Greg Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Martin Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Steven Palmitier 
 Mr. & Mrs. David VanHorn
 Phelan Insurance Agency
 Mr. & Mrs. Aldon Daniels
 Clyde Rauch 
 Carol Smith 

 Chris & Michelle Garlock 
 Monica Garlock 
 Fred & Gina Lamn 
 Sarah & Joseph Rayman 
  
  In Memory of Marty Sherrick 
 Phil & Sue Omon 
 Rebecca Foust 
 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Shadley 
 Margaret Whitlatch 
 Nancy Kesler 
 Friends of Marty 
‘ Velva Bruce  
  
In Memory of Bob & Genny Graham 
 Mrs. Barbara Quatman  
 Mrs. Janet VanderHoff 
 
In Memory of James Meredith 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
 Margaret Whitlatch 
 
In Memory of Ron Miller 
 Mrs. Karen Miller 
 
In Memory of Kitty Lusk,  
 Dorothy & Ira Curl 
 Mrs. Sharon Curl 
 
In Memory of Ed Knisley 
 Mike & Kate Knisley 
 
In Memory of Eunice N. Bardman 
 Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Fisher 
 
In Memory of John MacDonell 
 Sara MacDonell 
 Elizabeth MacDonell 
 Mary Marinelli 
 Jaye McCain 
 Margaret Whitlatch 
 Jim & Cindy Eaton 
 
In Memory of Eleanor Roush 
 Brad & Judi Roush 
 
In Memory of Catherine C. Adams 
 Dr. David Adams 
 
In Memory of Paul & Joan Schenk 
 Paula Schenk Lantz 
 Sister Christine Schenk 
 
In Memory of Mary Louise Chiles 
 Jim & Betsy Chiles 
 
In Memory Susan Corwin Stolz 
 Charles E. Stolz 
 Emily Stolz Zarecki 
 Bob, Kelly & David Stolz 
 Bob & Margaret Whitlatch 

 

   We Appreciate Our Annual Donors! 

 

 The Lima Convalescent Home Foundation 
 

Gifts to The Lima Convalescent Home Foundation in memory or in honor of a loved one are most 
appreciated.  Because we are a non-profit organization, we depend on the contributions we receive.   

Your gift will benefit the quality of life for all of our residents and allow us to continue our tradition of   
excellent care.  Please call our foundation office for ways to give.  419-224-9741 Ext. 111.   

 

The Lima Convalescent Home Foundation is a non-profit 501(c)3 entity and every gift is                                
tax deductible to the fullest extent provided by law. 

 
Gifts can be made online at limaconvalescenthome.com.  Thank you for your thoughtfulness! 

 

Mrs. Barbara Perry 
Mr. Daniel J. Wright 
Mr. & Mrs. Warner Kugler 
Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Knisley 
Christine Provaznik 
Mr. & Mrs. Carl Berger 
Mrs. Dorothy Bean 
Mrs. Nancy Rudolph 
Mr. & Mrs. Randall Cox 
Mr. & Mrs. Michael Flynn 
Mr. & Mrs. Phil Trueblood 
Mr. & Mrs. Brad Roush 
Carole Dugan 
Dorothy Bean 
Clarence Roller 
Holly McCluskey 
 

Charles E. Stolz 
Anonymous Gifts 
Russ & Anne Decker 
Mr. & Mrs. James Eaton 
Tom Ahl  
Dr. David Adams 
Mr. William Timmermeister 
Mrs. Joy Reichenbach 
Elizabeth & David Entinghe 
Philip Albano 
Garth & Julie Garlock 
Parker MacDonell 
Amy W. MacDonell 
Sara MacDonell 
Elizabeth MacDonell 
Mr. & Mrs. Barry Rydell 
Glenn & Linda Fisher 
 

Kathryn & Theodore Stepleton 
Mrs. Barbara Quatman 
Mr. & Mrs. David Dorley 
Paula Lantz 
Sister Christine Schenk 
Steven & Janet Garlock 
The Rudolph Family 
Mrs. Sally MacDonell 
Mary Marinelli 
T & D Interiors 
Mrs. James Meredith 
Robert & Margaret Whitlatch 
Mr. & Mrs. Richard Schroeder 
Mr. & Mrs. John Stedke 
Mrs. Corliss Boose 
Mrs. Linda Hovest-Bloomfield 
Dr. Melissa Harvey 
Mr. & Mrs. Don Fischer 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR GIFTS! 
 

Because of your generosity we 
have been able to provide our    
residents with this wonderful gaze-
bo. It is used often for outdoor   
entertainment, picnics or just 
spending time with friends and 
family on a beautiful day.  It is a 
perfect addition to our campus and 
adds much to the quality of life for 
those who live here. 
 

Your gifts also made possible a circular  
driveway allowing easy and convenient 
access to the front of our building. In  
bad weather and for people who need  
extra assistance, this driveway has been 
a very welcome improvement.    
 
On behalf of our residents, staff and  
board, thank you!  We could not do this 
without you! 

 

In Honor of Mr. & Mrs. Joe Stolz 
50th Annversary 
 Charles E. Stolz 
 
In Honor of Chris Provaznik 
 Carole Dugan 
 
In Honor of Charles E. Stolz 
 Emily Stolz Zarecki 
 Robert Stolz 
 
Lochhaven Activities  
 Jhica Chiropractic  
 

Women of the Moose 
 Special Gift 
 
In Honor of Nancy Rudolph 
 Elizabeth & David Entinghe 

Thank you for your generosity…. 
Thank you for your generosity…. 

 In Memory of Mary Reed, Dr. Hector 
Buch 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
 
In Memory of Delores Hardin 
 Robert Whitlatch 
 
In Memory of Nancy Shaffner 
 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Kerr 
 
In Memory of Rhonda Atkinson 
 Mrs. Dorothy Bean 
 
In Memory of Patricia A. Bullock 
 Jerry Purdy 
 Vickie Rhodes 
 Tina Hasenjager 
 Margaret Stevenson & Family 
 Mr. & Mrs. Ken Jacobs 
 

In Memory of Priscilla Tuttle 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
 

In Memory of Jill Gerken 
 Keith & Angie Stoll 
 Courtney Booms 
 Jim & Rebecca, John & Roz 
 Mr. & Mrs. Tom McColloch 
 Jerry & Hellen Bibler 
 David & Tracy McDermitt 
 

In Memory of Dorothy Line 
 Dave & Joe Anne Erickson 
 
In Memory of Janet Thomas 
 Mr. & Mrs. Dale Thomas 
 Mr. & Mrs. Christopher Paton 
 Mr. & Mrs. Scott Neth 
 
In Memory of Alice Bruno Hayhurst 
 Carol Wheeler 
 David Bruno 
 
In Memory of Jane Rousculp & Ruth 
Robinson 
 

 Richard & Karen Garden 
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 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
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In Memory of Virginia Snow 
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In Memory of Doris Jordan 
 Shama & Ashwin Amin 
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 Erin Worthington 
 Nancy Rudolph 
 
In Memory of Judy Evans 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
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 Nancy Rudolph 
 
In Memory of Barbara Binz 
 Laura Hobbs 
 Janet Gregg & Joy Preuss 
 
In Memory of Barbara Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Charles Stearns 
 Barbara Durbin 
 Roof Family 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Wildman 
 Stout Family 
 Mr. & Mrs. Michael Betts 
 Diane Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Kirk Griffith 
 Robert Whitlatch 
 Mr. & Mrs. Garth Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Steven Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Greg Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Martin Garlock 
 Mr. & Mrs. Steven Palmitier 
 Mr. & Mrs. David VanHorn
 Phelan Insurance Agency
 Mr. & Mrs. Aldon Daniels
 Clyde Rauch 
 Carol Smith 

 Chris & Michelle Garlock 
 Monica Garlock 
 Fred & Gina Lamn 
 Sarah & Joseph Rayman 
  
  In Memory of Marty Sherrick 
 Phil & Sue Omon 
 Rebecca Foust 
 Mr. & Mrs. Gary Shadley 
 Margaret Whitlatch 
 Nancy Kesler 
 Friends of Marty 
‘ Velva Bruce  
  
In Memory of Bob & Genny Graham 
 Mrs. Barbara Quatman  
 Mrs. Janet VanderHoff 
 
In Memory of James Meredith 
 Mr. & Mrs. Robert Komminsk 
 Margaret Whitlatch 
 
In Memory of Ron Miller 
 Mrs. Karen Miller 
 
In Memory of Kitty Lusk,  
 Dorothy & Ira Curl 
 Mrs. Sharon Curl 
 
In Memory of Ed Knisley 
 Mike & Kate Knisley 
 
In Memory of Eunice N. Bardman 
 Mr. & Mrs. Glenn Fisher 
 
In Memory of John MacDonell 
 Sara MacDonell 
 Elizabeth MacDonell 
 Mary Marinelli 
 Jaye McCain 
 Margaret Whitlatch 
 Jim & Cindy Eaton 
 
In Memory of Eleanor Roush 
 Brad & Judi Roush 
 
In Memory of Catherine C. Adams 
 Dr. David Adams 
 
In Memory of Paul & Joan Schenk 
 Paula Schenk Lantz 
 Sister Christine Schenk 
 
In Memory of Mary Louise Chiles 
 Jim & Betsy Chiles 
 
In Memory Susan Corwin Stolz 
 Charles E. Stolz 
 Emily Stolz Zarecki 
 Bob, Kelly & David Stolz 
 Bob & Margaret Whitlatch 



Lima Convalescent Home, Lochhaven Apts. 
& The Greens at LCH 
1650 Allentown Road 
Lima, OH 45805 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

2023-2024 Board of Governors 
 

Melissa Harvey - President, Chris Provaznik - Vice President,  
Warner Kugler - Immediate Past President,  Anne Decker - Secretary  

Brad Roush - Assistant Secretary,  Phil Trueblood - Treasurer,   
Margaret Whitlatch - Assistant Treasurer, Robert Kominsk, Carl Berger,  Nancy Rudolph,  

Jim Eaton, John Stedke, Richard Schroeder, John Willamowski, Corliss Boose 
Linda Hovest-Bloomfield, Don Fisher, Richard Kortikrax 

Congratulations to the following employ-
ees for exceeding 20 years of service to the 
Lima Convalescent Home Foundation. 
 
ANTOINETTE BRATTON  39 Years 
TERESA MCCONNELL 38 Years 
JENNIFER WILLHIGHT 34 Years 
LISA MULL   32 Years 
DAVID WATKINS  31 Years 
LINDA COOLIDGE  31 Years 
GLORIA JOHNSON  30 Years 
DEBORAH OWSLEY 28 Years 
KIMBERLY DAVIS  25 Years 
CECELIA ZACHARIAS 25 Years 
MELANIE FELVER  24 Years 
REBECCA MORRIS  23 Years 
KIMBERLY WILLIAMS 22 Years 

 
Construction is well underway for the 
new elevator addition at Lochhaven As-
sisted Living.  This project was funded by 
a private donor for a much needed second 
and modern elevator.  Construction is 
projected to be completed in February 
2024.  The Foundation is grateful for the 
funds to make this much needed improve-
ment to the facility.   

The Lima Convalescent Home Foundation                        
1650 Allentown Road ~ Lima OH 45805                          
Contact David Watkins ~ 419-224-9741  

www.limaconvalescenthome.com 
Follow us on Facebook 


